
Re: Consultation on Opt-Out Organ Donation 

 

I am writing to voice my concern regarding the introduction of the 

Opt-Out Donation System which is being considered for 

implementation in Northern Ireland. 

Many people would consider being able to help another person by 

donating an organ as a good thing but this is a decision that should 

be made voluntarily and not something that is being dictated by a 

third party instead of a family member. 

This is another instance in which our human rights are very subtly 

being taken away from individual and being placed in the hands of a 

government health department. 


